

"Success is hidden in your daily routine"

From the Office

Dear Parents

We are out of the starting blocks as fast as lightning for the long-distance race of the second term. We trust that everyone is still keeping up and keeping their heads above water. In the middle of a term, life can sometimes appear monotonous. Be assured that every day and every action is one more metre in the race to ensure you reach the finish line. Don't ignore or take for granted the little things in life. Miracles often lie locked up in it.

HOUSE RULES

The school is closed from 1 to 3 May. A full programme is scheduled for 30 April, including Cultivaria. Please do not arrange Tuesday as part of the long weekend and take learners out of school earlier.

Wednesday, 29 May is Election Day and the school will therefore be closed. The Gr 4 and 5 Afrikaans Versfees, moves to Thursday, 30 May.

Just an explanation regarding school hours: The first period starts at 07:45 but the official school hours are from 07:30. Gate 1 will therefore close at 07:30.

INFORMATION

UPDATING OF MEDICAL RECORDS

In Newsletter 07/2024 we requested parents to update learners' medical records on our system.

Please find the links below for instructions on how to do this on both the *EDANA* app, as well as the Parent Portal:









UNIFORM SHOP

Please note the new contact numbers for the Uniform Shop:

064 937 0551 Whatsapp phone calls 065 073 8027 Phone calls only



LIBRARY

MONITORS

Congratulations to these Grade 6 learners, who have been appointed as Library Monitors for 2024:





Phia Howatt; Carli Swart; Stéhan Hugo; Simoné Clark; Emma Strydom; Almé Gous; Kian Jankowitz; Dominique du Plessis; Kailin Peyper; Michelle van der Westhuizen; Leah Gous; Nakshay Soopal; Mukona Nthulana; Gia Billau; Nika Wagner; Minentle Mjebeza; Christo van der Merwe; Ava Ferreira Teixeira Olivia da Silva and Payal Sukdeo





GRADE 8 ADMISSIONS 2025

Grade 8 admissions for 2025 are open until 26 April, 2024. If you want your child to attend Midstream College, kindly note that you need to complete the application form online.

Please consult the Midstream College website for the relevant guidelines and online form. https://www.midstreamcollege.co.za/admissions/

> For any high school admission enquiries, contact Ms Carine Cronje. (carinec@midstreamcollege.co.za)





RAKKER HOCKEY STAR

Congratulations to Zelande Ngesi who has been selected for the u.13B Northern Blues Primary Hockey team. Zelande attended the capping ceremony on Monday 22 April. Congratulations Zelande, we are super proud of you!









